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2008 Employee & Citizen of the Year
Nominations Now Being Accepted

The City of Shoreacres recognizes one employee
and one citizen each year for his or her outstanding
contributions to the community. We are now asking
for your nominations for Employee and Citizen of
the Year 2008. City Council will honor the winners
at a City Hall Council meeting and on a plaque in
the City Hall lobby. Nominations are to be submitted
to City Hall by the end of the first week in April.

City Elections — Saturday, May 9"

Citizens of Shoreacres will elect three at-large
aldermen at the polls on Saturday, May 9".

Voting will take place at City Hall, 601 Shoreacres
Blvd. from 7am until 7pm.

City candidates appearing on the ballot are:

Dana Woodruff
Sara E. Andrews
Nancy J. Schnell
David Jennings
Dolly Arons
Richard Adams

Annual Easter Egg Hunt

Shoreacres Civic Association will hold its annual
Easter Egg Hunt at Circle Park on Saturday, April
4th at 10:00 a.m., with games, activities, and prizes
for children of all ages.

Volunteers are needed to hide the Easter Eggs
earlier that morning and to judge face painting and
art contests.

Please contact Rhonda Basco at 281.471.2244 if
you are interested in helping.
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